
Article 29 
Education must develop every 
child’s personality, talents and 
abilities to the full.          

UNCRC                               

 

17 October 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

For homework setting and rewards at The Regis School we use an online website called ClassCharts.  This is currently 
used by students across the school to access rewards as part of the new rewards systems and for setting homework. For 
this reason we have decided to write to all students and parents/carers as a reminder around the use ClassCharts for 
accessing rewards and also to introduce how to access homework.  Both rewards and homework are accessible via a 
single pupil code.  Yours is given below: 
 

 
 

Rewards: 
The new Rewards System at The Regis School allows you to spend the achievement points you have gained at school on 
various rewards.  These are regularly updated and full details of the available rewards can be found on 
https://www.classcharts.com/student/rewards 
 

Examples of these are: 

• Skip the queue passes for the Dining Room 

• Various vouchers 

• Trips and activities outside of school. 
To enable you to purchase your chosen reward(s) you must use a system called ClassCharts which allows you to log in 
and track how many points you have available to spend and order your rewards.  ClassCharts will also give you a 
breakdown of your achievement and behaviour points, showing you the types of points you have received and when they 
were awarded to you.  
 

To access ClassCharts and use the Rewards Store, enter your unique pupil code given above at 
https://www.classcharts.com/student/login  It is our hope that if you have been using the rewards system to spend your 
achievement points and that you continue to do so.  If you have not yet redeemed any points we would urge you to do so, 
and regularly check what you have earned and spend the points accordingly.  A step by step guide on how you can access 
the ClassCharts Rewards Store and view your achievement and behaviour point breakdown is provided with this letter. 
 

Homework: 
Homework will be set by all teachers on ClassCharts and students and parents/carers will be able to access this using the 
login code above (parents can use the same log-in code as the students to help them to keep track of the homework which 
has been set).  The homework will be detailed for students and give the type of task, links to websites, attached documents 
and due in dates.  We would urge all parents /carers to check the website daily, with their child, to support with staying on 
top of tasks set and to give enough time to complete tasks to the best of their ability. Please note that as a parent you will 
need to use the student code and log in on the student tab as we do not subscribe to the parent log-ins.  
 

Yours sincerely 

  
Mr K Gardner                                                          Mrs V Walker 
Assistant Principal - Behaviour                                Assistant Principal – Teaching 
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